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Dear Browning families:

As you know, in January, our Board of Trustees sets tuition for the upcoming school
year. In undertaking this task, we consider carefully the financial realities of operating a
school committed to providing an excellent education where boys are known, loved and
challenged. We know that tuition represents a significant commitment on the part of
our families, and thus we have a rigorous budget planning process to ensure that your
investment in your child's education is put to its best use.

School-wide tuition will be $65,625 for the 2024-2025 academic year. This enables us to
compensate our talented and committed faculty and staff for their unwavering support
of boys' education, and promote their continued professional development in
research-based practices to help your sons learn and grow.

As a school that is built on relationships, the ones we have with families help form a
community that creates men who lead lives of purpose. As we live our core values of
honesty, curiosity, dignity and purpose, we are gratified to have partnered with your
family in supporting this mission. We look forward to having your boys join us again

next year.

Sincerely yours,

Valda Witt John M. Botti
President, Board of Trustees Head of School

52 East 62nd Street, New York, NY 10065



